
Notice of Public Hearing before the Freeport Economic Development Corporation 

The Freeport Economic Development Corporation (FEDC) will conduct a Public Hearing on 

Tuesday, the 8th day of November 2022, at 6:00 p.m., in the Municipal Courtroom on the First Floor of 

the Freeport Police Station located at 430 North Brazosport Boulevard, Freeport, Texas, within the 

corporate limits of the city, in Brazoria County, Texas.   

At such time and place, the FEDC Board of Directors will receive input and public comments regarding 

the following FEDC Projects: 

• LOCAL SMALL BUSINESS GRANT PROGRAM 

 

Interested citizens of the city are invited to attend this public hearing and participate in the same. 

 

 


